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UAS or drones have been around and in operational use by the U.S. Army
after WWII. It is unfortunate it has taken this long, over 60 years, to get
to this point.

The challenge now is to promote a growing industry that is finally taking
off in a safe manner.

The American Society of Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing is a
nonprofit professional industry representing business, government and
academic sectors on the use and sensors for mapping from UAS, aircraft
and spacecraft.

All aircraft systems require the maps and coordinate systems used to fly
through airspace and land safely. With the potential addition of millions
more UAS aircraft, it is imperative the proper use and application of
remote sensing systems are used with ASPRS mapping standards to insure
safe operations.

B Huberty
ASPRS
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